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DIARY DATES 

  Year 6 Residential  
15th July - 19th July  
Circusology Reward  
16th July  
Circusology Reward  
17th July  
End of year assembly 
18th July  
Leaver’s Assembly 
19th July   
School closes  
19th July  
 
School open- inset days  
2nd-3rd September  
School opens to pupils 
4th September  
Information evening  
4th September 3:30, 5:30  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What another fantastic half term with amazing successes across 

the curriculum. A highlight over the past few weeks has got to be the 

amazing sports day, the weather was on our side and the children 

showed their super athletic skills. A huge thank you to everyone who 

came to cheer the children on, the atmosphere was electric! I think we 

have some future Olympians amongst us.  

Transition days have now been completed and staff have held 

conversations to pass up information on each child. The academy has 

been buzzing with excitement as the children get to know their new 

teachers.  

I would like to say a huge thank you for the parental support 

throughout this academic year. When parents and academy staff work 

in partnership, we can achieve amazing things for our children. I would 

also like to thank everyone that has attended the class assemblies, 

celebration assemblies, bingo nights, sports days, learning mornings 

and any other event. It means a lot to us and the children that so many 

people come to celebrate achievements.  

We say goodbye to our year 6 this week, many of whom have been at 

the academy for many years. The children finish the year in style with 

their trip to Stanley Head and we look forward to the celebrations on 

Friday. We wish everyone lots of luck in high school and look forward 

to hearing about their new adventures.   

Finally, I would like you wish everyone a relaxing and well deserved 

summer break with lots of fun and exciting family events. We look 

forward to another busy and successful term in September.   

Mrs Niemczyk 
Head of Academy (Designate)  
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Sponsored Spell 
A huge thank you to 

everyone that has donated 
money as part of this 

fundraising event. Mrs 
Graham is busy counting the 
money ready for an amount 
reveal. All awards linked to 
the sponsored spell will be 
given out during Thursday’s 

end of year assembly.   
Further fundraising events 

are planned for next 
academic year.  

 

 
End of year 

Celebration Assembly 
On Thursday 18th July, the 
end of year awards will be 
given out. As Year 6 are at 
Stanley Head, their end of 

year awards will be given to 
them during their leavers 
assembly. All parents are 

warmly invited. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

From September 
2019 

Due to health and safety, 
we will be making some 

changes from September 
2019: 

Bags and Equipment- 
Please only buy a book 
bag for your child as we 

will not be allowing 
rucksacks into the school 

as we do not have the 
room to store them. 

Children will be provided 
with all of the equipment 

needed for lessons 
therefore, individual 

pencil cases will not be 
needed. 

 
P.E kits- Children will 
need a P.E kit in a size 
appropriate bag. All 

items should be labelled 
with your child’s name to 

ensure items can be 
easily identified. These 

will be stored in the 
children’s lockers or 

pegs. 
 

Water Bottles- Please 
ensure your child has a 
water bottle in school, 
clearly labelled. They 

have constant access to 
water which will keep 

them hydrated 
throughout the day. 

 

Uniform 
Please ensure that your child 
comes to school in the 
correct school uniform. 
Items are listed below: 
- Jumper with school logo  
- Dark grey trousers  
- Shirt and tie (year 1 and 

above) 
- White polo shirt (Early 

Years)  
- Black shoes  
Please note that full shoes 
should be worn in the 
summer rather than sandals 
for health and safety 
reasons.  
When notes or explanations 
are provided by parents, 
children are given a day’s 
grace in relation to incorrect 
uniform.   
Thank you to all of the 
children who come to school 
smartly dressed. If incorrect 
uniform is warn, children will 
wear shoes and a tie from 
the school office.  

Parent Pay 
All items are now on parent 

pay for next year. Please 
ensure that snack, dinners, 
care club and nursery care 
are paid up front and any 
remaining balances are 

cleared. Thank you for your 
support with this.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletters are available on the 
school App, website and e-mailed to 
parents. Copies are available in the 

foyer. 


